Bed and Breakfast Code of Conduct consultation
The Association of Greater Manchester Authorities (AGMA), Housing Need Group propose to consult with agencies and providers of Homeless services and temporary accommodation in the region, on the draft code of conduct for B&B and hotels that are used for emergency temporary accommodation.    

Views are sought on the code of conduct from agencies and providers with the intention of improving quality, value for money and the relationship between providers and Local Authorities.  

A period of consultation will run from 19th April 2016 to 16th May 2016.
Context 
AGMA Homeless services use Bed & Breakfast and hotel businesses for the placement of homeless applicants in order for the Local Authorities to fulfil their temporary accommodation duty. It is a requirement that we increasingly rely on.
The majority of B&B’s and hotels in the region are of a good standard and therefore is it recognised by AGMA and its partners that all businesses that operate in this service area follow a code of conduct that delivers quality and value for money to citizens that use these businesses.      

The code of conduct is a basic set of principles that businesses should follow in order to achieve a minimum quality. The code should be used in addition to existing policies and procedures that B&B/hotels already have in place. The code is owned and operated by all partner services and businesses that sign up to the code.

The code will also form part of the proposed B&B/hotel framework agreement, which will be a prerequisite for entry onto the framework.     
This initiative will assist B&B’s/hotels and services work in partnership and develop a greater understanding of the needs of the citizens that use these services and to help achieve better outcomes.
